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Subject: Online Submission 

19/10/2022 

MRS Marie Slocombe 
2013 Pittwater RD 
Ba view NSW 2104 

RE: DA2022/1586 -9  Kananook Avenue BAYVIEW NSW 2104 

To whom it may concern, 

Could you possibly confirm the storm water plan in more detail for this application please? It 
says 'connect to existing'. Could you please confirm if 'existing' means that storm water from 
this property discharges onto Kananook Avenue or if, like some of the neighbouring properties, 
the storm water discharges onto our private driveway which is shared by 2009, 2011 and 2013 
Pittwater Road. Our storm water system already has to cope with three properties, plus run off 
from the properties behind us, so we urgently need to reduce any trespass water from 
neighbours on Kananook Avenue as the storm water drain simply can not cope. If it is found 
that storm water from 9 Kananook Avenue currently discharges onto our private property, I 
would like to formally request this be addressed and corrected as part of this application, as 
storm water shouldn't be discharging onto private property. A confirmation on this matter would 
be much appreciated. Thank you. With best wishes, Marie Slocombe 
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